
GOVERNMENT 
FLORIDA 

Interoffice Memorandum 

March 31 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P. E., Director, Public Works Department ~ (_ f aJ/t.. 
CONTACT PERSON: John Klimovitch, P.E., Counµtyraffi ngineer a// 

Traffic Engineering Division 1' ,// - -// / 
PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7803 , St~1,t!J'l,UL-e/t 

SUBJ: Relocate stop signs from Thatcher Avenue and Acosta Avenue to 
Chateaubriand A venue 

Traffic Engineering staff have evaluated the need to relocate the stop signs from Thatcher 
A venue and Acosta A venue to Chateaubriand A venue in the Mabel Bridge subdivision. 

The intersection of Thatcher A venue/ Acosta A venue/Chateaubriand A venue is adjacent to 
the Mabel Bridge Homeowners Association community park. Safety for pedestrians going 
to and from the park will be improved if the stop signs are relocated from Thatcher Avenue 
and Acosta A venue to Chateaubriand A venue. Staff will support the relocation of the stop 
signs. 

Action Requested: Approval to relocate stop signs from Thatcher A venue and 
Acosta A venue to Chateaubriand A venue. District 1. 
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